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22 October 2021  

STAR OF THE WEEK  

Nursery – Mrs Mackinder  Zahid A  

Reception – Mrs Moore  Esteban C-W 

Reception/Year 1 – Miss Forlani  Nancy O’N 

Year 1 & 2- Mrs Tomlinson  Whole Class 

Year 2 – Mr Brierley  Emma V & Ethan J 

Year 3 – Mrs Kan  Archie L  

Year 4 – Mrs Edwards  Dantaye S  

Year 5 – Miss Atherton  Amelia W 

Year 5 & 6 – Mr Stevenson  Jannat Z 

Year 6 – Miss Thake  Dahlia S 

Robins – Mrs Griffin & Mrs Schofield  Keelan O’H 

Kingfishers – Miss Cook  Lee G 

Owls – Miss Manton  Steven M 

PE Star  Netball Team – Georgia D, Eve B, Kitty L, Katie W, 

Joseph S, Aurora E, Elsa L, Amelia W 

Music Star Jannat Z 

 

Head Boy & Head Girl  

Year 6 had the opportunity to apply for leadership roles within the school.    We received a 

large number of applications which demonstrated the leadership qualities of our pupils.   

The senior leadership team thoroughly enjoyed reviewing all applications and are really 

proud to announce the following roles: 

Head Boy - Abhay K 

Head Girl - Georgia D 

Deputy Head girl - Kaitlyn A/Elsa L 

Deputy Head boy - Rahul P/Stephen M 

After the half term break we will be working with the Year 6 children to discuss wider 

leadership roles within school.  A special thank you to all the children that applied.     

Congratulations & Well Done to you all  
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Evolve  

Just a reminder to please select your children’s meals by Sunday at 9pm for the week 

commencing 1st November 2021 and beyond if you wanted to. Thank you.  Mrs Siepen & 

Mrs Venables (The School Office) 

School Term Dates  

We have changed the look of our school calendar and enclose a copy for your information.   

We are hoping this will be easier to read.     There is also a copy of this on our website.  

As you may be aware, an extra bank holiday has been announced for 3rd June 2022 for 
the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

The DfE has therefore amended the Education (School Day and School Year) (England) 
Regulations to reduce the school year 2021/22 for maintained schools to a minimum of 
189 days, in order to allow schools to close that day or on another day. 

Most schools, including Acre Hall will be on half term at the time of the bank holiday so we 
have decided to take this additional day on Tuesday 4th January, therefore children will 
return to school on Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

Key Dates 

We have added our key dates to the website and attach a copy for your information.    

Silent Disco & Food Bank  

Thank you for all your contributions.      

The children (and adults) have had a fabulous fun filled last day.    

Please check out our twitter account.  

Trafford Events  

Please see attached information sheet. 

 

Have a good half term break and we look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 1st 

November 2021. 

 

Mr C Catherall 

Head of School 


